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Dear Future Generations Initiative members,

On behalf of President von der Leyen, I would like to thank you for the warm 
congratulations you sent her, on behalf of your organisation and other non-governmental 
organizations, following her election as President for a new European Commission 
mandate.

Thank you also for sharing your mission letter, views and recommendations for the years 
ahead, which will enrich our reflections on the points you raised.

The President was touched by your kind gesture and is grateful for the support that you 
expressed on this occasion.

We would like to send you our best wishes and thank you again for reaching out.

Yours sincerely,

Future Generations Initiative

E-mail: info@fltforftituregenerations.eu
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